



Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.

Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.

The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: <a href="mailto:admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk">admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk</a> Website: <a href="mailto:www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk">www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk</a>

Letter No: 246/2022

14<sup>th</sup> July 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

## Sandringham Starters 2022 (Summer School), Monday 15<sup>th</sup> August – 19<sup>th</sup> August 2022

We are delighted that your young person is joining our summer school.

Sandringham Starters will run Monday to Friday from 9am to 3pm. The aim will be to provide a space for the young people to take part in some engaging academic and enrichment learning activities, under the theme of 'Sandringham Community' and to have lots of fun. We hope that our prospective students will understand the values and sense of collegiality we pride ourselves in. Students will be dismissed from their classrooms at 3pm to either walk home or be collected at the school gates.

When they arrive on Monday 15th, they can make their way to K block, our newest building. No uniform is needed but please dress appropriately to the setting and the weather conditions, a hat and sunscreen might be needed.

Bring a water bottle, a packed lunch and snacks, a pencil case and your device if you have one already. No nuts or nut products as there will be students with nut allergies on site.

Through the week you can contact me on: stuart.kemp@sandringham.herts.sch.uk

In the meantime, should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us. Payment will be requested when ParentPay is up and running, when this happens, you will get an email from our finance office.

We look forward to meeting our new students.

With best wishes,

Stuart Kemp Assistant Headteacher

















